Warning to Apple Computer Users

As of May 20, 2008, Java has not released a general release of an Apple version of
Java 1.6. Apple has release a Mac OS X 10.5 Update 1 that contains a version of Java
1.6, but it is only available for 64-bit systems. Click here for more information.

The Court has not tested this update and cannot verify that it works with the CM/ECF
filing system. Therefore, the Court's position is that a majority of Mac users continue to
not be able to use the CM/ECF filing system.

There are three options available for Mac Users at this time:
(1) Use a PC that supports Java 1.6 (Windows 2000 or later)
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(2) Run your Mac as a virtual Windows PC using software such as, VMware Fusion for
Mac. Please note that software such as VMware Fusion only works on Intel-based
Macs.
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(3) Run your MAC in a dual boot environment utilizing the BOOT CAMP Utility included
in MAC OS's. Please note that each MAC user should verify their hardware platform to
make sure that it supports Windows XP or Vista for BOOT CAMP.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but it is beyond the Court's
control. This problem does not affect the Court's ability to send you electronic notices.
Mac users should still register for CM/ECF so that they can receive electronic notices.



